
 

7th March 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

I can confirm that the next proposed strike action is scheduled to take place 

on Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March 2023.   

 

This is a difficult situation, which will cause disruption. I would ask you 

however, to be understanding. Taking strike action is not something that any 

teacher would undertake lightly. Those on strike will have thought long and 

hard about their decision. 

 

Please note that there are some differences between the two dates. 

 

Wednesday 15th March 

The children in these classes should attend school as normal on 

Wednesday 15th March. However, there are some specific arrangements for 

Class 3.  

 

• F1 & F2 – Skylark  

• Class 2 – Redwing  

• Class 3 – Swift : Please collect your child at 1:00pm as there is no 

teacher for Class 3 in the afternoon.  

• Class 4 – Swallow 

• Class 6 – Cormorants   

 

Children in all of the other classes should remain at home on Wednesday 15th 

March 2023.  

 

Thursday 16th March 

The children in these classes should attend school as normal on Thursday 

16th March. 

 

• F1 & F2 – Skylark  

• Class 2 – Redwing  

• Class 3 – Swift  

• Class 4 – Swallow 

 



 

 

 

Children in all of the other classes should remain at home on Thursday 16th  

March 2023.  

 

Waves (before and after school provision) will continue to operate on this day 

and our Kitchen team will operate as usual for the children in school. Any 

after school clubs (3:20pm – 4:20pm) that usually operate on Wednesday or 

Thursday will be still be operating if your child has a place and wishes to 

attend.  

 

At the time of writing this, I am not aware of any other planned strike days. I 

will of course update if this situation changes. Thank you for your continued 

support in this difficult situation.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs E Bailey 

(Headteacher) 
 


